
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of East Windsor – Board of Finance 

 
 

 

According to the East Windsor Town Charter, the Board of Finance will hold a Public Hearing at 
7:00 p.m. at the East Windsor Town Hall, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, Connecticut on 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017. 

This Public Hearing will ONLY be held if the Tuesday, May 23, 2017 Budget Referendum fails to 
be approved by the voters. 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive comment and input from the public on the 
2017-2018 proposed Town Budget. 

Dated this 12th Day of May, 2017 at East Windsor, Connecticut. 
 
Jerilyn Corso 
Chairman of the Board of Finance 
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